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WELCOME TO OUR NEWSLETTER! 

After a busy semester, we finally have a newsletter! We hope to publish these 

monthly to keep brothers, alumni, and family updated on all that is 

happening in the world of Delta Psi Nu. 

RECENT EVENTS 

Warm Hearth Halloween Party 

Hosted by LauraBess Kenny at Warm Hearth Village on Oct. 17. 

Celebrated with nursing home residents with food, dancing, and crafts. 

Campus Clean Up 

Hosted by Robert Crowther and Wyatt Moore at Stadium Woods and the 

Duckpond on Nov. 17. 

Picked up trash that was left after the football game. 

Thanksgiving Potluck 

Hosted by Kelly Scott at the Blacksburg United Methodist Church on Nov. 18. 

Collectively prepared a full Thanksgiving feast and celebrated the holiday. 

Welcome to my Major Series 

Hosted by Adam Weisz, weekly. 

Brothers showcase their academic major to each other. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR NEW POSITION HOLDERS!  

Parliamentarian: Dustin Addington 

Rush Coordinator: Kimmie Cenzon 

Rookie Advisors: Jessica Chau & Robert Crowther 

Keeper of the Books: Dawn Cutler 

THE EPSILONS 

 

On November 17th we 

inducted our Epsilon class. 

Over the course of this 

semester they have grown as 

leaders and as a team. We are 

proud to now call them 

brothers.  

In their time as rookies, the 

Epsilons hosted a fantastic 

Halloween party, raised more 

than $250 to fund their 

projects, and collected more 

than 1,200 lbs of canned 

goods for Feeding America! 

 

 

 
The Epsilon class and their Rookie Advisors, Claire 
Reynolds and Kimmie Cenzon, at inductions. 



2ND ANNUAL FOUNDER’S DAY BANQUET 

October 31st marked the two-year anniversary for Delta Psi Nu. To celebrate, 

we held a banquet at the Blacksburg Country Club on Novemeber 8th. 

Brothers, rookies, and dates all arrived in style. We were served some 

delicious Italian fare and extremely delicious rolls (seriously, they were 

amazing).  

FOUNDER’S AWARDS 

At the banquet we also announced the winners of the first annual Founder’s 

Awards. The three awards we chosen by two founding brothers, Tanner 

Hansinger and Jim Resczenski, based off of nominations from the 

brotherhood. 

The Torch Award, distinguished to those who best demonstrate the values of 

DYN through their involvement in the fraternity and their daily lives, was 

awarded to Kelly Scott.  

The Ut Prosim Award, disntiguished to those who best foster the ideals of 

service through their involvement in DYN, was awarded to DezaRae Beers.  

The Crimson and Gold Award, distinguished to those who best foster the 

ideals of brotherhood through their involvement in DYN, was a awarded to 

Lauren Reynolds.  

Congratulations to all of our winners!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Torch Award recipient, Kelly Scott, with her award. 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

o Camp Powhatan Service Day 

o Secret Santa Exchange 

o DYN-lyweds Game Show 

o Blacksburg Volunteer Rescue 

Squad Benefit Concert 

o Hero Hustle 5k for the 

Blacksburg Children’s Museum 

 


